

GFWC Junior Woman's Club of Elkins Mary K. Heineman Scholarship

Dear Seniors,

The GFWC Junior Woman's Club of Elkins are pleased to announce the Mary K. Heineman Scholarship, offering a minimum of \$250 and a maximum of \$1000. This opportunity is open to all seniors at Elkins High School, Tygart Valley High School, Harman High School, and Pickens High School. One deserving senior from each high school has the potential to be presented with this scholarship during their graduation award ceremonies. To apply, you must provide:

- Proof of a 3.0 GPA or better
- Three letters of recommendation (Personal, Educator, and your Community Service Organization)
- College Enrollment Acceptance Letter

Additionally, you will need to submit a cover sheet including your Name, Address, Phone Number, and a list of the volunteer organizations you belong to. Craft an essay in MLA format (Times New Roman, 12-point font, double spaced, 500-1000 words) about one of the following topics:

- "How has your volunteer experience affected your life and your community?"
- "What causes have you volunteered for and how has it affected your life and your community?"
- "What is your greatest strength as a volunteer and how has it affected your life and your community?"

Applications must be postmarked to the GFWC Junior Woman's Club of Elkins by Monday, May 1st, 2024. Please mail your application to the following:

GFWC Junior Woman's Club of Elkins Re: Mary K. Heineman Scholarship Fund PO Box 505 Elkins, WV 26241-0505

Once essays are reviewed, the successful applicants will be contacted to participate in a one-on-one interview with the GFWC Junior Woman's Club of Elkins.